
 

 

September 5, 2025 

Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3713 

Attention All Providers: Prior Authorization Submission Error Resolved 
The issue identified in Web Announcement 3707 regarding the submission of Prior Authorization (PA) requests has 
been resolved, and providers will no longer receive an error. Providers may resume submitting PA requests 
through the Care Management tab of the Provider Web Portal (PWP). 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_3707_20250829.pdf

